





ORDINANCE COMMITTEE REGULAR MEETING MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2015

The meeting was called to order by First Selectman Shafer at 7:00 PM, Monday, September 28, 2015. Present were: First Selectman Shafer, Ed Jurkiewicz, Mike Vollono, David Goshdigian, Pat Miller, John Derewonko and Ginger Doherty.

Citizen Comment: None

Overview: Discussed was the format of the Committee, reviewing the Town's current ordinances, reviewing other town and city's ordinances, indexing of ordinances and creating categories for discussion.

Housekeeping, Organization, and Election of Officers: Meetings will be held on the 3rd Thursday of each month. The next meeting will be held on Thursday, October 22, 2015 at 7:00 PM in the Selectmen's Conference Room.

Election of Officers will take place at the next Ordinance Committee Meeting.

The Committee is inviting Solid Waste Chairman, Rob Jorgensen to attend the next regular meeting to discuss update of the Recycling and Trash Ordinance.

A Town employee or other appropriate guest will be invited to assist with discussion.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Theodore C. Shafer First Selectman